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FIGHTING AGAINST ULEZ EXPANSION

I have been out knocking on doors, and

talking to residents about the outrageous

implementation of ULEZ cameras by the

Labour Mayor. I have recently been joined

by the Transport Minister Guy Opperman

MP, and Party Chairman Richard Holden MP.

EXTRA POLICE ON THE BEAT

IMPROVING HIGH ST & SUPPORTING

LOCAL BUSINESSES

PROTECTING OUR GREEN SPACES

EXPANDING SEND PLACES IN SCHOOLS

It was fantastic to be joined by so many police at

their Outreach Engagement Event focusing on Met

Police Services recruitment in the community of

Uxbridge. Under the Conservatives govt. we have

recruited 20,000 police officers nationally, 3,600+

in London, & I’m working on getting our fair share

in Uxbridge and South Ruislip.

I went and planted a tree with Trees for Cities

at Hillingdon Court Park. Together, we are

creating long-lasting green spaces for all the

community in Uxbridge & South Ruislip. Watch

me plant a tree here.

Orchard Hill College is for SEND youth, and it was

so lovely to meet Evie in Parliament at the

Natspec: The Voice of Specialist Education

Parliamentary drop-in. We discussed getting more

people with disabilities in employment in

Uxbridge and South Ruislip. 

BUILDING A NEW HILLINGDON HOSPITAL

It was fantastic to welcome the Secretary of State for Health and
Social Care, Victoria Atkins MP, to Hillingdon Hospital. Together,
we discussed the necessary funding, and progress so far on the
redevelopment. I also enjoyed meeting the London Ambulance
Service in Hillingdon who work alongside Hillingdon Hospital. It is
also important for me to support charities such as Samaritans, who
help residents with their health and welfare, despite not being
involved with the NHS.
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I spoke at the Budget Council Meeting in support of our
Conservative Administration putting our residents first. I
also always enjoy catching up with our high street stores,
this month I popped into Sainsbury’s in Uxbridge and
Argos. It was great to celebrate Sainsbury’s
#BackBritishButton launch too.

I welcomed Secretary of State
for Education, Gillian Keegan
MP, to Uxbridge College to
celebrate both apprenticeship
and colleges week.

I visited Royal British Legion

in Eastcote, to ask veterans

how they are finding the new

Veteran ID cards that Johnny

Mercer MP introduced this

month.

I enjoyed visiting the

Uxbridge Family Hub with

Health Minister Andrea

Leadsom MP to understand

the Best Start for Life Vision

in action.

I enjoyed visiting Ruislip High

school to answer pupils

questions about Parliament.

I hosted surgeries that

included the following topics:

Child abduction in Togo

Housing

Child custody

Sub-contractors

Council Tax

Fostering

Fallen Fence
To book a surgery, please email
steve.tuckwell.mp@parliament.uk
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FIGHTING AGAINST ULEZ EXPANSION

I asked the Transport Minister Anthony Browne

MP what steps he is taking to support low-

income motorists. The Conservatives govt. are

keeping down costs for motorists across the

UK, to do this in London, VOTE for Susan Hall

on the 2nd of May. I also attended the Fairfuel

drop in, to discuss the importance of cutting

fuel duty, as I’m on the side of our motorists.

EXTRA POLICE ON THE BEAT
IMPROVING HIGH ST & SUPPORTING

LOCAL BUSINESSES

PROTECTING OUR GREEN SPACES

I spoke at the Knife and Sword debate

on the main issue of crime in London.

Looking at the stats nationally, the

Conservative govt. have reduced

crime. But, looking at London

independently, it has increased. That’s

why we need a Conservative Mayor of

London, not Labour.

A lot of residents have been in touch

with me about their concerns of litter

on major highways of Uxbridge &

South Ruislip. So, I took it to the

chamber. I also attended the Great

British Spring Clean drop-in to launch

campaigns for residents to clean up

litter.

BUILDING A NEW HILLINGDON HOSPITAL

Hillingdon Hospital, like all hospitals, are under pressure,
especially post COVID-19. Charities are a big part of
alleviating that pressure and being great supporters to
residents. That’s why I went to the Charity Commission
drop-in, to find out that there are 218 charities registered in
Uxbridge & South Ruislip, who are helping fund further
research. For example, I went to the Breast Cancer, Cancer
Research, and Neurological Disorders drop-in to hear about
their progress.
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Listen to my Times

Radio interview. 

I attended the Lidl drop in, and as we have
lots in the patch, it was great to hear the
new opportunities it brings for
apprenticeships. Likewise, the aerospace
industry are also doing enormous work to
encourage apprentices, which was
discussed at the ADS Group UK drop-in.

EXPANDING SEND PLACES IN

SCHOOLS

I did my second Westminster Hall debate

focusing on SEND provision in Uxbridge and

South Ruislip to the Minister of Families, David

Johnston MP. I know how important SEND is to

the residents of Uxbridge and South Ruislip,

and I will continue to support their aims.

As a strong supporter

for animal welfare, I

attended the Delegated

Legislation Committee,

where we have passed

new regulations to ban

anyone without a

specialist licence from

keeping primates as

pets.

CASEWORK UPDATE

https://twitter.com/Conservatives
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/protecting-our-green-spaces
https://twitter.com/tuckwell_steve/status/1754477217763983427?s=20
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/unlocking-potential-specialist-further-education
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/hillingdon-hospital-visit-secretary-state-health
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/supporting-our-emergency-care-services
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/supporting-our-emergency-care-services
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/budget-council
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/sainsburys-are-now-implementing-buy-british
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/secretary-state-educations-visit-uxbridge-college
https://www.instagram.com/p/C2-Qx70t-Ei/
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/health-minister-visits-hillingdon-councils-family-hub
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/health-minister-visits-hillingdon-councils-family-hub
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/fighting-against-ulez-expansion
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/supporting-our-motorists
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/knife-and-sword-debate
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/raising-awareness-fly-tipping
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/im-supporting-our-charities
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/save-womens-lives-breast-cancer
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/longer-better-lives
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/longer-better-lives
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/navigating-economical-impact-neurological-disorders-uk
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/times-radio-interview
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/times-radio-interview
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/every-lidl-helps
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/ads-group-uk
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/send-provisions-uxsr
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/draft-animal-welfare-primate-licences-england-regulations-2023
https://www.steve-tuckwell.uk/news/draft-animal-welfare-primate-licences-england-regulations-2023

